
Dear Freshers,

For those who are not aware, all University ceremonies and examinations require students to

wear the appropriate academic dress. This includes a sub-fusc, which consists of a gown,

mortar board, and a ribbon or bow tie. You can find more information here: University Dress

Code Information.

To make it easier for you, I have arranged for Ede and Ravenscroft, a well-established

provider for colleges around the University, to handle the ordering of everyone's sub-fusc.

Freshers' Week is very busy, and the city's sub-fusc stock can run low, making this

arrangement particularly useful. We will submit everyone's information, and the shop will

prepare each individual's package and store it at their location at 119 High Street. Upon

arrival in Oxford, it is your responsibility to pick up your sub-fusc before the Matriculation

Ceremony on October 19th. Please ensure you bring valid ID for collection and payment.

The price is £39.99, and payment can be made easily at the store. The shop manager,

Andrew, requested that St Hugh's students collecting their orders arrive early in the day as

the afternoons can get quite busy. The shop hours are Tuesday to Saturday, 10 am – 6 pm.

Please note that academic dress is mandatory for Matriculation, which takes place just two

weeks after your arrival at college, and you will not be allowed to participate without it.

Therefore, I strongly encourage everyone to use this method to avoid any potential issues.

Please fill out the attached form so I can get started on the arrangements:

https://forms.gle/Vei1xsoWxqMFk5UDA

Best,

Ernesto Castro, Freshers’ Representative
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